
Report to the RMT 

August 25,2019 

Membership Coordinator 

 

 

Information: 

 

 A number of choruses have taken a few weeks off this summer to give their members a few weeks of 

rest. 

 

There are a several chapter shows scheduled for the fall months, with some “pre-holiday performance” 

guest nights/singing lessons planned to encourage membership in the new year. 

 

Activity: 

 

I did a site visit with Natalie and Kim for the possible location for the June 2020 Leaders’ Retreat here 

in Louisville. 

 

Have had contact with International and with Toula Oberlies, who is working with Almost Heaven 

through their Revitalization process. Toula is planning a personal visit to them, date undetermined. 

 

Received 3 calls from International Membership Dept with names of women looking for potential 

chorus homes in Indianapolis, Evansville, and Columbus areas. Contacted the potential members, and 

the choruses in each of those areas with contact information. 

 

Looking at some topics for membership classes based on information received from the survey I sent to 

choruses earlier this year.  Hope to have a class at the Singing Summit in January. 

 

Need: 

 

To schedule appropriate space and time in the agenda for the Singing Summit for a membership 

“gathering”.  

 

 

Marsha Leistner 

 

 


